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November 2023 
 
Boundless outdoors at Bell Heath: Invitation to Parents Meeting Monday 20th November  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Each year the children of Year 6 are taken on a residential visit to Bell Heath in Bellbroughton.  
This year, the residential will take place between Wednesday 5th June and Friday 7th June.  
 
A short meeting has been arranged for Monday the 20th November at 3.25pm straight after 
school where there will be pictures of the previous visit for you to look at; the Year 6 staff will 
also be available to answer any questions you may have. 
 
Bell Heath is set in beautiful countryside and the selected activities are chosen to give our 
children an opportunity to develop friendships, solve problems, experience new challenges and 
build their confidence just before they leave us to go to their Secondary Schools.  The activities 
we have successfully used with previous Year 6 groups include: archery, fire building, caving, 
low ropes, beam climb, high ropes course, giant swing, problem solving exercises and puzzles 
and a challenge assault course!  The trip is filled with outdoor, physical activities in the day 
and team building activities in the evening.  The children we have taken previously have 
really enjoyed their experiences. Please see the link below for more information:  
 
School Activity Trips and Residentials | Boundless Outdoors 
 
The visit will cost £219.69; we appreciate that this is a significant amount of money 
especially with Christmas coming up soon, but compared to other residential trips it does 
represent good value.  It includes all meals, activities and excellent quality accommodation.  
The payment can be made in installments with a payment schedule attached to the email. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in a couple of weeks’ time. If you can’t make the meeting we 
are always available after school to answer any questions you may have.  
 
Mr Ullah and Mrs Gray 
Y6 Team 
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